
Technical Planning Report  

April 24, 2018 

 

Attached is the latest proposed 2018-2018 meet schedule.  It should be noted 
that there are still several Championship meets that have not been bid.  It should 
also be noted that a few of the Championship series meets have been bid under 
the current format as the recommendations of the Task Force have yet to be 
adopted.  When and if they are, Technical Planning will return to the bidders and 
ask if they are willing to still host under the new formats.   The Technical Planning 
Committee will vote on the Task Force recommendations at their meeting on 
Sunday April 29, 2018. 

 

There are multiple bids for several of the Championship meets.  The Committee 
will make its’ recommendation for awarding those bids following the guidelines 
that were adopted at the October meeting. 

 

The SC Regional alignments will also be presented to the committee for its’ 
recommendation.  The Districts for 2018-2019 will remain the same. LC Regionals 
will be determined at the end of the 2018 long course season. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Jessica Simons 

 


